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The kindness and generosity of
Dereham Baptist Church and
Wellspring Family Church has
enabled clients and money coaching
participants to receive Christmas
Hampers. Thanks to the Household
Support Fund (Norfolk Community
Foundation) for a grant which
purchased Grocery Vouchers for
each client.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOA3zuuB6tsdb2LS-LmYPj5xWydJqckxK9OdH-giTSaG3lQA/viewform?usp=sf_link

